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31/01/2024  20:01:512023/5339/P COMMNT Cynthia 

Rajaselvan

I do not want this heating system because its obtrusive.

31/01/2024  23:31:002023/5339/P COMMNT Shermin B I strongly object to this planning application. First of all the description is misleading it only says ( Replacement 

of existing single glazing with double glazing and associated works.) what exactly is associated works? We as 

tenants were never properly informed of what is going to truly happen with our heating system. People are so 

feed up with incompetent GEM “engineers” that the idea of having a thermostat inside a flat seems to good to 

be true and Camden council has used that to get people to think we at last are onto something! (wohoo we will 

finally be able to turn off/on our heating) but hang on a min what about when the heating gets turn off at the 

boiler house for almost half of the year? 

Many residents have no idea the impact this poorly planned/proposed infrastructure will have on them neither 

does Camden! this whole application needs to be cancelled. Camden needs to work closely with the residents 

and do a lot more research into heating systems for concrete flats otherwise you have set urself for a failure at 

the cost of Rowely Way residents!
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